

Lakeway Newcomers December 2018 Newsletter





MEMBERSHIP

NEW MEMBERS

It's time to renew your Lakeway
Newcomers membership! An email will be
sent to all members with forms and details.
The renewal deadline is December 31 so
don't delay.

As a reminder, we request that all members join the Lakeway Activity Center so we can continue to use their facilities at no charge. We are required to maintain 80% membership in LAC to maintain our "free" status.

If you have questions or concerns please contact: **Faith Stevens**

lakewaynewcomers2018@gmail.com

(512) 494-5800

Welcome our new members:

Jan and Sam Trantham

Austin, Texas

Ardette and Don Bahl

Camarillo, California



A Very Merry Gala

Lakeway Newcomers and Alumni Holiday Party

Thursday, December 13

Cocktails 5:30 pm

Dinner 6:30 pm

Band 6:30 pm - 9:30 pm

Sonesta Hotel

12525 Bee Cave Parkway

\$76 per person - No Refunds

Entertainment and Dancing Provided by Groove Knight

Cash Bar Available/Black Tie Optional

First Course Greens with Sun Dried Fruit and Orange Segments with Apricot Sherry Vinaigrette

Second Course Options

- · House Honey-Lacquered Chicken Supreme with Whole Grain Risotto, Apple and Sage-Port Jus, Grilled Zucchini
- · Rosemary Rubbed Beef Tenderloin (6 oz) with Hill Country Mushrooms, Potatoes Au Gratin, Green Beans, Local Winery Cabernet Sauvignon Veal Glaze
- Ancho Honey Glazed Salmon with Fennel Basmati Rice, Seasoned Roasted **Julienned Vegetables**

Third Course

Triple Chocolate Cake

Important Announcements

Seeking Board Members

We are looking for help from our friends in the Lakeway Newcomers to fill roles on the board that are open for the 2019 year. Open positions:

Director of Publications/Newsletter: Create the monthly newsletter and distribute important information to the membership.

Social Committee VP's: Need 6 people to help organize and run the various social events for the year.

Out to Lunch: Coordinate monthly out to lunches at various local restaurants.

Are you enjoying Lakeway Newcomers? If so, do your part by agreeing to fill one of our open roles. It's a great way to meet fellow newcomers!

Please contact John Bergan (2019 President) if you are willing to help:

thebergans@ameritech.net

Looking forward to your support.

New Interest Group!

Lakeway Cinema Group

Anyone interested in joining a movie discussion group?

Each month the group will select two films to see before the next meeting. We'll see one or both films on our own and then meet to discuss as a group on the 3rd Friday of each month. Members will rate the films as well as select films for the following month.

The first meeting of the Lakeway Cinema Group will take place on Friday, January 18th. If you are interested in joining the group, please contact Faith Stevens for more information:

faithstevens@gmail.com

Interest Chairs: Don & Faith Stevens

December Activities

COUPLES BUNCO

Holiday Bunko is a very special time of year. Only in December, we hold a Couples Bunko. Only couples can register. But couples can be a man/woman, two women or two men. There are only places for 16 couples, so register early. Every couple should bring a hearty appetizer to share. Wine and soft drinks are provided. Host provides dessert. Extra prizes are awarded at this Bunko. So come and enjoy the fun and fellowship.

Date: Monday, December 10th

Time: 6:30-7:30 Social with Lots of Great Food

7:30 the Game Begins...

Place: The home of Ted and Barbara Carpenter

107 Caicos Cove

The Enclave, Rough Hollow, Lakeway

RSVP: Barbara Carpenter, freedmridg@aol.com

COST: \$5 per person (\$10 per couple)

DINING OUT

way to meet new folks.

Dining Out is closed for this cycle.

New groups have been formed for the January-May 2019 cycle. We have diners organized into groups of eight or ten who eat at different restaurants each month. The groups are mixed each cycle. It is a great

If you want to be put on the list for the next cycle (June to October, 2019), please contact:

Gary Shoemaker at **(512) 263-1286**

or gshoemaker@austin.rr.com





Please Contact Tom Cain if you are interested in playing golf@thomasgcain.com

Out to Lunch

Our next out to lunch will be in January, 2019. With the holiday season upon us, we will be taking a break for the month of December. Look for our next venue and details in the January newsletter which will go out on December 15.

Happy Holidays!

Newcomers Website

For the very latest Newcomers Club news, check the club website.

Lakewaynewcomers.com

Remember the website-protected areas include the membership directory. To access the protected areas, enter the user name and password. If you do not remember this sign on information, please email:

rshulman1@comcast.net



Do you know a member, who is seriously ill, hospitalized, injured, or has had a death in the family? If so, please call Renea Bergan at 262-573-6089 or e-mail her at thebergans@ameritech.net so that our club's support can be shared with a card, by your prayers, or other forms of caring.